
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Larry Stratton [mailto:stratton@krcb.org]  
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2010 10:15 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Cc: kd4vs@comcast.net 
Subject: Out of Channel Emissions K35DO ( BSTA-20100312ABD)  
 
Hello Mohammad, 
  
I received your voicemail message regarding out of channel emission for 
the Engineering STA requested by Rural California Broadcasting Corporation 
for television translator K35DO BSTA-20100312ABD). 
  
We have ordered, but have not yet received, a new digital translator 
transmitter and mask filter for K35DO from Harris Corporation.  
  
When installed and operational, the new equipment will meet the FCC DTV 
simple mask requirements for out of channel emission specified by the FCC 
Fifth and Sixth DTV Report and Orders. 
  
Please let me know if I you require further information in order to 
consider Rural California Broadcasting Corporations STA Engineering 
Request. 
  
Sincerely,   
  
Larry Stratton 
Chief Operating Officer/ Chief Engineer 
KRCB-TV / KRCB-FM 
415-302-4967 
 


